
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

FROM:   CITY OF ST. CLAIRSVILLE 

 

DATE: December 18, 2018 

 

SUBJECT:   WATER LINE REPAIR / LIMITED BOIL ORDER 

 

RELEASE:   IMMEDIATE 
 
 

An unexpected water valve leak has caused this advisory.  Residents and 

businesses may experience discoloration and temporary loss of water pressure for 

the following two to three days due to the repair. 

 

The City of St. Clairsville has issued a 48-HOUR BOIL ORDER ending at 3PM 

on Thursday, December 20
th
.  This is for drinking water and cooking purposes for 

residents on the following streets ONLY: 

 

East Lawn 

Walnut Avenue 
 

 

If questions, please call 740-695-1161.  Thank you. 
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